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October 30, 1941 

Dear Sir; 

Under separate cover we are sending you two copies of the 
• new edition of the Federal Reserve Chart Book containing charts on 

Bank Credit, Money Rates, and Business. Copies have also been sent 
to your Research Department. Additional copics for the use of the 
Bank's staff may be procured upon request without charge. 

Several of the charts have been substantially revised and 
all of then have been brought up to date with the latest figures 
available as of September 3, 194-1- Space has been left blank with 
lightly printed grids for plotting data through 1942. 

In accordance with our policy, copies are furnished free 
upon request to Government departments, State banking departments, 
and to the economics departments of colleges and universities. To 

» others we shall continue to charge 50 cents for single copies and 
4-5 cents per copy in quantities of ten or more for classroom or 
other use. 

Our practice is to make a charge to member banks for cop-
ies ordered by them, but, as stated in Mr. Morrill's letter of March 
17 on this same subject, should you desire to distribute copies to 
some of your member banks at your own expense, it is not felt that 
this would be in conflict with the Board's policy. 

Very truly yours, 

Bray/Hammond, Chief, 
Correspondence and Publications Section. 

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS 
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